July 15, 2022
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Urbana City Board of Education will hold a special meeting on
Wednesday, July 27, 2022, at 5:00 pm. The meeting will be held at the District Administrative Office at
711 Wood Street, Urbana, Ohio, 43078.

The purpose of this meeting is to take any and all action concerning personnel recommendations
including, but not limited to, hiring considerations, resignations, employee compensation, employment
contracts, and volunteers; to consider lunch pricing for the 2022 - 2023 school year; to consider trip
requests; to consider a sponsorship agreement; to consider contracts with vendors, and to consider a
resolution concerning a waiver under the enterprise zone program.

Amanda Hildebrand
Treasurer



